
 

St. John Bosco High School Athletics Department Announces New 

Aquatics Director 

Coach Adam Lee will take the helm of the aquatics program at high school athletics powerhouse St. John 

Bosco for the 2023-2024 school year. 

BELLFLOWER, CA – The St. John Bosco High School Athletics Department is excited to announce the 

appointment of Adam Lee as the new Aquatics Director for the Braves. With an extensive background in 

coaching at the high school and collegiate levels and a proven track record of success, Lee brings a 

wealth of knowledge and experience to the school’s water polo and swim teams.  

Adam Lee's coaching career spans over two decades. Most recently, he served as the Men’s Head Water 

Polo Coach at Orange Coast College (OCC) where he achieved an impressive overall record of 125-59 and 

finished 3rd in the California Community College Athletic Association ‘s SoCal Championships on two 

separate occasions which was the highest finish for OCC in over 20 years. He was also the Assistant 

Men’s and Women’s Swimming Coach at OCC during this time, where he helped lead the teams to 17 

conference championships and 9 state titles. Prior to his time at OCC, he helped lead the Long Beach 

Wilson High School Varsity Boys Water Polo Team to 6 CIF Division 1 Championships as the Assistant 

Coach.  

Lee played water polo collegiately at Long Beach State, trained with the U.S. Men’s National Team and 

played professionally in the Australian National Water Polo League. He holds a Master of Science Degree 

in Physical Education.  

As the new Aquatics Director at St. John Bosco High School, Lee will bring his passion for student-athlete 

development, his dedication to athletic and academic success, and his extensive coaching experience to 

the Bosco water polo and swim teams. His experience in developing young talent and implementing 

successful training cycles will contribute to the growth of the school's aquatics program which competes 

in the ultra-competitive Trinity League. 

"I’m honored to join the Bosco Athletics coaching staff and to have the opportunity to mentor the young 

student-athletes of the aquatics program,” said Lee. “St. John Bosco is an exceptional community. What 

truly strikes me is the comprehensive development of the student-athletes here and how eager they are 

to learn and grow. I look forward to working with the tremendous potential that our water polo and 

swim teams already have and leading our aquatics program to new heights.” 

Coach Lee has already begun training with the St. John Bosco Water Polo Team ahead of the 2023-2024 

season which kicks off this month. Swimming season will follow in the spring.  

 


